
 
APPROVED                          Rockville, Maryland 
22-1981                           March 30, 1981 
 
The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session 
at the Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on Monday, 
March 30, 1981, at 8 p.m. 
 
    ROLL CALL      Present:  Mrs. Carol F. Wallace, President in  
     the  Chair 
                             Mr. Blair G. Ewing 
                             Dr. Marian L. Greenblatt 
                             Mrs. Elizabeth W. Spencer 
                             Mrs. Eleanor D. Zappone 
 
                    Absent:  Mr. Joseph R. Barse 
                             Mrs. Suzanne K. Peyser 
                             Miss Traci Williams 
 
            Others Present:  Dr. Edward Andrews, Superintendent of 
                                  Schools 
                             Dr. Harry Pitt, Deputy Superintendent 
 
                             Re:  Public Hearing on 
                                  Leland/Kensington Junior 
                                  High School Facilities 
 
The following individuals appeared before the Board: 
 
 1.  Mrs. Vicki Rafel, B-CC PTSA 
 2.  Dr. Albert Bullock, Rock Creek Hills Civic Association 
 3.  Mr. Jim Walters, Individual 
 4.  Dr. Churchill Einsenhart, Individual 
 5.  Dr. Jim Ferguson, Individual 
 6.  Mr. Nolan Danchik, Individual 
 7.  Mr. Harold Wirth, Allied Civic Group 
 8.  Mr. David Hodge, Individual 
 9.  Captain Harley Wilbur, Individual 
10.  Mr. Michael Goodman, Montgomery Citizens for Education 
11.  Mr. Jon Geist, Individual 
12.  Dr. Judy Ackerman, Parkwood Elementary School PTA 
13.  Mrs. Pat Baptiste, Chevy Chase Elementary School PTA 
14.  Mr. John Wunderlick, Parkwood Residents Association 
15.  Mrs. Anne Bushard, Town of Chevy Chase, Section IV 
16.  Mrs. Carol Blum, Elm Street, Oakridge, and Lynn Civic 
Association 
17.  Mrs. Helen Secrest, Section III Chevy Chase 
18.  Mrs. Ellen Rodin, Individual 
19.  Mrs. Louise Feigin, Leland Junior High School PTA 
20.  Mrs. Marion Long, Individual 
21.  Mrs. Mary Jo Kelly, North Chevy Chase Elementary School PTA 
22.  Mrs. Ann Freedman, Individual 
23.  Mrs. Janet Brady, Individual 
24.  Mr. Roger Ohlrich, Western Junior High School PTA 



25.  Mrs. Edith Tatel, Rosemary Hills Cluster Committee 
26.  Mrs. Kathy Davies, Westbrook Elementary School PTA 
27.  Mrs. Sarah Smith, Somerset Elementary School PTA 
28.  Mrs. Jane Klubes, Newport Middle School PTSA 
29.  Mrs. Carol Huntington, Rosemary Hills Civic Association 
30.  Mrs. Pat Lawson, Einstein High School PTSA 
31.  Mrs. Marlene Grodsky, Individual 
32.  Mrs. Marie Gaarder, Individual 
33.  The Honorable Jayne Plank, Mayor of Kensington 
 
                             Re:  Adjournment 
 
The president adjourned the meeting at 10:45 p.m. 
 
                        President 
 
                             Secretary 
EA:ml 


